
Docket, Hearing r ci- / 1Lc// "
From: thomas fuhs [thomasfuhs@hotmail.com]
Sent: Friday, September 14, 2012 2:25 PM
To: NRCREP Resource
Subject: Response from "Comment on NRC Documents"

Below is the re.sult of your feedback form. It was submitted by

thomas fuhs (thomasfuhs(@hotmail.com) on Friday, September 14, 2012 at 14:24:38

DocumentTitle: Indian Point should be shut down

Comments: I believe Indian Point should be shut down, nuclear energy is not safe and indian
point should be shut down, especially being so close to nyc!

organization:

addressl: 54 east 8th street #4i

address2:

city: NYC

state: NY

zip: 10003

country: usa

phone: 646 752 6749
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